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As a young adult, I believe this constitutional amendment pits the rights of mothers directly 
against their preborn children and is not the direction we should go as a state. 

Basic biological science shows preborn children are living human beings from the moment of 
their conception genetically distinct from their moms and abortion is a deliberate act which 
ends their lives. 

Instead of promoting abortion, state leaders should be expanding the right to live for preborn 
children. Think about it: without the right to life all other legal rights are meaningless. 

Also, most people, even those who identify as "pro-choice" on this issue do support at least 
some legal protections for preborn children, especially closer to birth. This shows there is not 
universal support for abortion without limits. 

Please oppose this constitutional amendment. Thank you! 




